
Monica Zazueta 
 

Dear Department of Ecology.
I first want to say thank you for all that you do. Second I would like to say I oppose the proposed
fracked gas to methanol refinery in Kalama. I have been on a journey this past year ever since I
found out about climate change. I've been to workshops, coucil meetings, organized a protest,
written LTE and spoken on webinars about climate change. The world is waking up and seeing that
the burning of fossil fuels is making the earth heat up. The science is clear. My 6 year old son Aries
is scared about his future. He says we have to tell the world about the earth heating up and we have
to stop it. I am trying everything I can to save his future. I am even sending letters and t-shirts with,
"Birthplace: Earth Race: Human Politics: Freedom Religion: Love", written on them to John Jay
and Rich a morning radio show on Z100, 100.3 FM to try and spread the message of love and we
are all one species that needs to work together to save us all. My job and my joy is to protect my
son. I will bug our elected officials about finding solutions now until it is done. Everyday we
should be working towards equality for all and a green planet. We can keep our temperature down
and at a safe level but we must act now. Stop this project from going through. My sons life depends
on it.

Thank you for your leadership and time.

Monica Zazueta
Concerned momma


